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 1st September 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
SWIMMING LESSONS 
 
After a 2 year break, I am delighted that the Buzzard Class children will be starting swimming 
lessons in the Autumn term.  This year we have chosen to take the children each week for a 
half term and will only be taking Buzzard Class before half term and Peregrine Class after. 
This is to provide an intensive course of lessons, whilst keeping costs as low as possible. We 
will be using Christleton Sports Centre swimming pool.  The children will be leaving school 
1.00pm and returning back to school by the end of the school day. 
 
They will have lessons on:- 
 
Tuesday 7th, 14th, 21st September and 5th, 12th and 19th October 
 
The children will be accompanied by Mr Morris and Miss Binns and the swimming teachers 
and lifeguards are provided by Christleton Sports Centre. 
 
Please can you also note the following conditions for swimming: 

 If your child needs to wear goggles, please indicate Parentpay, confirming that 
you will accept full responsibility for any injury that may occur. 

 It is preferred that tight fitting swimwear is worn e.g. swimming trunks, or 
swimming costumes, however swimming shorts may be worn as long as they are 
above the knee and not ‘baggy’ in nature. It is also preferable not to wear 2 piece 
bikinis. 

 Hair must be tied back. 

 Earrings are not to be worn. 

 A swimming cap is optional. 

 If your child has a cold they must not participate in the lesson. 

 If your child has been on antibiotics they again must not go swimming. 

 If your child has had sickness or diarrhoea they are not allowed to swim for 2 
weeks from the last bout of diarrhoea/sickness. 

 
The children will be having 7 x 1 hour lessons.  The total for lessons and transport to and from 
the pool will be £40.50.  Please can you make payment online through Parentpay 
(www.Parentpay.com) and please complete the permission part on Parentpay also.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr J Gilbert 
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